PhiIiE Dagnall

From: Nicola Gunn

Sent: 25 March 2019 14:34

To: pmods22

Subject: FW: Planning Objections - Hawthorne Place, Clitheroe. BB7 2ZHU
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From:

Sent: arch 2019 147

To: planning

Subject: Planning Objections - Hawthorne Place, Clitheroe, BB7 2HU

Further to my recent objection, that has apparently not been received at the council, please see below my
concerns in relation to the proposed new development at the above address.

.1ave been a resident on this road now for around 18 manths and have had hand experience of the
parking issues. The road is very narrow with parking on both sides, and would not withstand additional
traffic from more properties and absolutely not from the machinery involved in a development.

The inspection of the road took place at a time when families were away and also when the road may have
been quiet in terms of people using it as parking whilst working in town. This does not represent a true
picture of what daily life is like on the road.

There is also a real issue with traffic trying to access under the Waddington road bridge, especially when

there has been heavy rain. This becomes easily flooded with the overflow of the culvert that runs at the
back of Hawthorne place.

This development would be extremely disruptive to the road and not outweigh the concerns with more
benefits.
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